
NATIONAL AQUEOUS CORPORATON 
483 82ND STREET, SUITE 301 

Brooklyn, NY 11209-4110 
 

                                                               December 29, 2004 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling. 
Secretary 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 National Aqueous Corporation (NAC) is submitting for electronic filing to the 
Department of Public Service a postponement supplement (Supplement No. 2) further 
postponing the effective date of Leaf No. 12, Revision 1 from  February 1, 2005 to February 15, 
2005 its P.S.C. No. 1 – Water tariff schedule.  
 
 NAC is also requesting a waiver of newspaper publication for this supplement. 
 
    
      Sincerely, 
 
 
     James Barry, President 
     National Aqueous Corporation                                                  

Received: 12/29/2004


